
DHH Nurse Hackathon Judging Criteria 
CRITERIA 1 2 3 4 5 

Innovativeness of 
the idea (Is it novel 
with a meaningful 
benefit? And are 
others doing the 
same thing?)  

Existing 
technology/solution 
with many in the field  

Interesting 
modification to an 
existing 
technology/ 
solution; field 
crowded  

Interesting 
modification to an 
existing 
technology/solution 
with limited/no 
apparent 
competitors  

Innovative new 
technology/idea 
with potential to 
transform the field, 
but there is 
competition (even 
if limited)  

Innovative new 
technology or idea 
with the potential to 
transform the field, 
with no apparent 
competition or 
others looking at this 
technology/idea – 
could be first with a 
real game changer  

Feasibility 
(Completeness of 
the solution)  

Application does not 
articulate a thorough 
approach and/or is 
missing key elements 
to drive value from 
solution/idea  

Application is 
missing key 
elements but does 
articulate some key 
elements about 
how to drive value 
from solution/idea 

Application includes 
some key elements 
but is still missing a 
demonstration 
about driving value 

Application includes 
most key elements 
and shows how to 
drive value from 
solution/idea 

Clearly articulated 
key elements 
demonstrating how 
to drive value from a 
solution/idea  

Scalability (Solution 
will scale quickly to 
implement)  

Solution with low 
scalability and low 
likelihood of success 
developing quickly  

Solution with 
moderate 
scalability and low 
likelihood of 
success developing 
quickly  

Solution with 
moderate 
scalability and 
moderate likelihood 
of success 
developing quickly  

Solution with high 
scalability and 
moderate likelihood 
of success 
developing quickly  

Solution with high 
scalability and high 
likelihood of success 
developing quickly  

Potential Impact of 
Idea (Does the idea 
bring benefit to 
patients, families, 
the healthcare 
team?)  

No perceived or 
described potential 
impact to benefit 
patients, families 
and/or the healthcare 
team 

Limited potential 
impact to benefit 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 

Moderate potential 
impact to benefit 
patients, families, 
and/or the 
healthcare team 

High potential 
impact to benefit 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 

Extremely high 
potential impact to 
benefit patients, 
families and/or the 
healthcare team 

Relevance (Does 
the solution 
address a problem 
worth solving?)  

No perceived or 
demonstrated 
relevance to a 
demonstrated 
problem facing 
patients, families 
and/or the healthcare 
team today 

Limited relevance 
to a demonstrated 
problem facing 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 
today 

Moderate 
relevance to a 
demonstrated 
problem facing 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 
today 

High relevance to a 
demonstrated 
problem facing 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 
today 

Extremely high 
relevance to a 
demonstrated 
problem facing 
patients, families 
and/or the 
healthcare team 
today 

Expertise (Is the 
team bringing the 
right knowledge 
and expertise to 
the table?)  

The team does not 
bring depth and 
breadth of expertise 
to the problem, 
and/or included 
necessary references 
or experts to pull from 

The team brings a 
limited amount of 
depth and breadth 
of expertise to the 
problem, and/or 
included necessary 
references or 
experts to pull from 

The team brings a 
moderate amount 
of depth and 
breadth of 
expertise to the 
problem, and/or 
included necessary 
references or 
experts to pull from 

The team brings a 
great amount of 
depth and breadth 
of expertise to the 
problem, and/or 
included necessary 
references or 
experts to pull from 

The team brings an 
exceptional depth 
and breadth of 
expertise to the 
problem, and/or 
included necessary 
references or experts 
to pull from 

Pitch (How 
complete was the 
pitch? Did the 
communication and 
visuals bring the 
solution to life?)  

Pitch is incomplete 
with major elements 
missing, 
communication and 
visuals may or may not 
be used, or may be 
inadequate to make 
the solution clear 

Acceptable pitch 
with most elements 
included, 
communication and 
visuals may not 
compliment the 
solution but are 
included 

Moderate pitch, 
with all elements 
included, 
communication and 
visuals are clear but 
may not bring the 
solution to life  

Great pitch, with all 
elements included, 
communication and 
visuals bring the 
solution to life 

Exceptional pitch, 
with all elements 
included, 
communication and 
visuals that bring the 
solution to life 

 


